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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

October 2019         Issue 6 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Autumn 1: Generosity  

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 4th October: 
Year 1    -   Grace Hill & 
                   Jack Whittle 
Year 2    -   Elspeth Banks & 
 Ben Lanaway 
Year 3    -   Olivia Allen & 
 Enzo Mannino 
Year 4    -   Grace Cole & 
 Connor Adams 
Year 5    -   Kitty Stokes & 
 Charlie Powell 
Year 6    -   Crystal Plumb & 
 Elika Cooke 

Sport Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sport Stars of the week: 
Week ending 11th October: 

Year 1    -   Isabella Smith 
Year 2    -   Declan Pearce 
Year 3    -   Joshua Thomas 
Year 4    -   Ben White 
Year 5    -   Cara Clark 
Year 6    -   Molly Hewins 

                   

Year 2 Parents Lunch 
Year 2 parents are invited to have lunch 

with their children on Thursday 24th 
October which will begin at 12noon.  

Up to 2 people per child can attend. The 
dinner will cost £2.70 each, please pay 

the correct amount on ParentPay to 
book a place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Just a reminder that parents evening will 
be taking place next week on Tuesday 

15th and Wednesday 16th October. 
Your confirmed day and time should be 

sent home tonight. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Aldi Stickers 
Thank you to everyone who has brought 
in Aldi stickers, we have now completed 
our first poster and are almost halfway 
through our second one! The stickers 

give us the opportunity of getting sports 
kits for pupils and a chance of winning 

£20,000! The more posters we complete 
the more chances we get so please 

keep sending the stickers in. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOSB Bottle Hand In 
On Friday 18th October please could 

children hand in bottles for the tombola stall 
at this year’s Christmas Fayre organised by 

Friends of St Benedict’s.  
Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that football training 
with Mr Whitehouse on Tuesday 15th 
October is cancelled, except for team 
members, due to a tournament taking 

place. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Class Worship 
Year 6 children are holding their 

collective class worship on Wednesday 
23rd October. 

Parents and carers are invited to come 
and watch, it will begin at 9:10am and 

take place in the school hall. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Trips 
Just a reminder that on Wednesday 23rd 

October Year 1 & Year 2 are going to 
Black Country Living Museum and on 

Thursday 24th October Year 5 & Year 6 
are going to Dudley Zoo. 

Please ensure your child’s permission 
slip has been returned to the school 

office and payment for the trip has been 
made on ParentPay. 
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Harvest Festival 
Thank you to everyone who has donated something for the Harvest Festival. This year 

we have decided to support The Kingsway Church Food Bank in Wombourne, a local 

food bank charity who provides food parcels to families who need additional help 

across Wombourne and the surrounding areas.  

They are very grateful for our donation! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


